These videos were created to inform rising students of the many opportunities available to them
when they are selecting classes for the next school year. Our district has as very strong fine art
program, and we want to ensure that rising students and their parents are aware of the wide variety
of fine arts offering from which they get to choose. These videos also help to promote our school

district and reinforce that we are a district of choice.



